
 

 
 

 

 
 

Program Year 2019-2020 Community Development Block Grant Program  
Annual Action Plan 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT OPPORTUNITY & PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Comment Period 
April 24, 2019 – May 24, 2019 

 
Public Hearing before the Multnomah County Board of Commissioners  

9:30 am – 11:30 am 
*REVISED* June 6, 2019 

Multnomah Building, 1st Floor Board Room 
501 SE Hawthorne, Portland, OR 97214 

 
Multnomah County’s draft Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) PY19 Annual Action Plan that 
outlines CDBG funding priorities for activities related to federally funded housing and community 
development activities is available for public review and comment. 
 
Public comments will be taken by phone or by email beginning Wednesday, April 24, 2019 until May 24, 2019 
at 4:30 pm.  The public is also invited to provide comments at a Public Hearing , on June 6, 2019 at 9:30 am. 
 
A copy of the draft 2019-2020 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) PY19 Annual Action Plan may be 
viewed at Multnomah County’s Department of County Human Services website: https://multco.us/dchs 
 
A copy of the Notice of Public Meetings may also be viewed at Multnomah County’s Department of County 
Human Services website: https://multco.us/dchs 
 
Comments will be accepted on the proposed 2019-2020 funding for Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) housing rehabilitation, public services, and public facilities and improvement programs for low- and 
moderate-income residents of east Multnomah County (City of Fairview, Maywood Park, Wood Village, 
Troutdale and unincorporated areas in the county).  
 
Contact Sydney Roberts by phone 503-988-3707 or email sydney.b.roberts@multco.us for a printed copy of 
the draft CDBG Annual Action Plan and/or to make written comments. You may also mail comments to Sydney 
Roberts, Program Specialist Senior, DCHS-YFSD, 209 SW 4th Avenue, Suite 200, Portland OR 97204. 
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